
 
 

Central Community Unit School District 301 | 275 South St. PO Box 369 | Burlington, IL 60109 | p. 847-464-6005 | f. 847-464-6021 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:    Dr. Kyle Schumacher, Dr. Griff Powell Co-Interim Superintendents,  
Board of Education 
 

FROM:  Daina Pflug, Business Manager  

DATE:   May 19, 2025 

RE:   Board-Certified Delegated Authority-Northern Kane 

 

As part of the Illinois Grant Accountability and Transparency Act (GATA) every grant application 

and/or renewal requires certifications/assurances to be read and approved.  Listed below are 

the assigned Board-Certified Delegated Authority and will be responsible for Northern Kane 

County Regional Vocational System’s grants: 

 

Organizational Risk Assessment  Daina Pflug, Business Manager 

CTE Consolidated Plan   Terry Stroh, Director of Northern Kane EFE 


